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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Daniel Louie <dan.louie@sbcglobal.net>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 6:08 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Fw: ’Regulation of Retail Forex’

--- On Tue, 1/26/10, Daniel Louie <dan. louie@sbcglobal, net> wrote:

From: Daniel Louie <dan.louie@sbcglobahnet>
Subject: ’Regulation of Retail Forex’
To: _secretary@cftc.gov
Cc: "dan louie" <dan.louie@sbcglobahnet>
Date: Tuesday, January 26, 2010, 3:04 PM

Dear secretary of CFTC, regarding "RIN 3038-AC61" please retain the 100:1 leverage that we
retail forex traders currently have. We stand behind the belief that we should be given the
freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for the individual. Thank
you.

Sincerely,

Dan Louie


